
ONSITE MEETING ON STERLING AVENUE ON JULY 29, 2024 - 6:00 P.M.
TO WALK THRU THE DEWHURST PROPERTY

People there: Bill K., Bruce D., Troy W., Steve K., Scott, Ted J., Richard, Lori, Pat K., Ryan,
Dennis, Heather S. Charlie…

At 6:00 p.m. we met on the south end of Sterling Ave. Started the meeting I asked Steve K.
about whos stakes where whos and he said it was his property stakes. Then Ted J. said it was
the center of the Dewhurst property and then Lori and Ted started to disagree about the stakes
so I told them to calm down we are not here to argue we are here to walk thru the woods to see
if we need to mow a path thru or not. We come up to a ravine at 6:10 p.m. I asked if this was the
deepest one or not Steve K said no the next one would be the deepest. I asked if everyone was
coming they answered, yes. At 6:14 p.m. I took a pic of the deepest spot right after that Richard
fell down asked him if he’s ok and he said yes. Troy W asked if the property to the left was
private or not. Someone said they didn’t know at the same time Lori said there’s cool, cool stuff
out here. At 6:18 I asked Steve K if the big marker on Bush Road side was the center, he didn’t
know. 6:20 Pat K said the center pole would make sense to be the center with the county
marking poles. I told Troy at 6:23 p.m. I thought it was going to be deeper ravine than was said
before. 6:26 Troy asked about mowing the path for a road. I said just mowing a path for now
Denise asked about DNR permits. I said we would have to check on that, Then I said I would
call the county to mark it out. At 6:30 p.m. I asked the Board to just think about what we would
want to do about mowing a path thru the woods or not and we would tal;k about it at the next
meeting. Then we ended the meeting and I told everyone there to text me that they were there.

Submitted by,

BIll Kolve, Chairman


